
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Thursday, October 12, 2000 12:11 PM 
'William F. Carr' 
Wrotenbery, Lori 

Subject: Penwell's Torreon Wash "36" State #1 

I talked with Martha in your office just before lunch who called asking about the status of your 
application dated August 29th. On September 6th (7 days) we discussed this matter. This 
particular well is situated within the Arena Blanca-Entrada Oil Pool, spaced on 40 acres. Your 
application showed that a 160-acre unit was to be dedicated to the well. At that time you were 
going to provide me with a corrected application. I have a draft order that was prepared then 
(again in 7 days) and is ready to go out just as soon as I receive this amended request (42 days 
at the least). I have looked around mine, Kathy's, and David's office for this amended request 
thinking we somehow misplaced it. We have yet to find it but are still looking. I apologize if we 
have done anything to delay Penwell's application. 
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